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-> OFFICE OF HEALTH PHYSICS AND
. RADIOLOGICAL CONTROL

August 1,1988

<

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materials Licensing Section, Region 111
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

'

Gentlemen:

This is to inform you of a change in our address as specified in our broad scope
license 13-02812-04. The former address, Pharmacy Building, has been changed to
Civil Engineering Building. . All Radiological Control activities will be conducted from
offices and laboratories located in the Civil Engineering Building.

As always, we will continue to conduct 'our hdgram'ih accordance with our license
conditions and NRC regulations. If you shoutc have any, questions, please call me at
(317) 494-2350. Thank you for your attention in this matter;

Ks

Sincerely,' -

3bAmtws

James F. Schweitzer
Radiological Control Officer

_ , [TYfys y
JFS/KLB. JIM 1.NEWADDR

n' .e
u. > a u#o 1940 a Y,)c

W ?@h
66 9-

ogke w% qs SS 'l # spsp
CONTG NO. 85 8 6 2

PHARMACY BUILDING * WEST LAFAYETTE. IN 47907 d


